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JENKINS SWIVEL BAR STOOL

The Jenkins Swivel Bar stool by
Eustis Chair is based on the
Jenkins Barstool, which is the
most popular barstool in our line,
It comes with either a 180 or 360-
degree swivel base. The design has
clean lines and plenty of back
support. It can be used in either
contemporary or traditional
spaces based on your choice of
finish and upholstery (COM). It is
well suited for bars, hospitality,
grill, restaurant, pub, or any
commercial or institutional
project.

16"

Height (H):

Chair Width (CW):

Seat Depth (SD):

Sitting Height (SH):

Front Width (FW):

Chair Dimensions

Stacking Option: No
Hardwood Species: Beech, Ash,
Cherry, Red Oak, Maple, White Oak 
Arms: With or without
Seat: Upholstered (C.O.M. 1/2 yard per
chair)
Warranty: 20 years
Construction: Eustis Joint
Available Chair Widths: Standard
Width

31"

19"

19"

44"


